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Guess there is no danger of a
white Thanksgiving — but
there certainly is a black
Friday! It will be a relief when
that is over! What time are
you going shopping? I hear
that some stores are opening
as early as 5 AM!

Thanks to Ben and Don for
the refreshments tonight. Next
meeting is December 8 and
Sandy and Craig are in charge
of the “eats”. That evening
will be our Christmas
meeting. There will be a
gift exchange ($5 value),
try to bring something that
is appropriate for a man or
woman. There is a tree at
the top of the stairs — and
we are asking people to
bring, toys, mittens, hats
and canned goods for the
needy and for children.
This is a really needed
project and we do hope all
will cooperate.

Fran Cooper is making good
progress following her surgery
but she is also very busy
helping their son, Kevin, who
is not well.

Mildred Barshaw is doing
well — let’s hope 2010 is better
for her. Been a looong year,
right, Mildred?

Soon there will be a big
newsletter, which, of course,
will remind you that dues are
due — for 2010. I will be
helping Sue a little bit by
sending out receipts for dues
payments — so I’m not through

nagging, yet!

Our next meeting will be the
last for 2009. Time to be
thinking Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year, but first
think — Happy Thanksgiving
to all. Hope it is scrumptious!
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